
Littleton Area Activities 
Mr. and Mrs. Herbert 

Foster of Summerville, 
S. C. and daughter, Mrs. 
Richard Powell and 

children, Rebecca and 

John, of Charleston, S. 
C. visited Mrs. J. M. 

Picot and Mr. and Mrs. 

James T. Clark a couple 
of days last week. 
Mrs. Janie Young and 

daughter, Mary Lou, 
and Mrs. Willie N. 

Young were Friday 
night visitors of Scott 

Young in Halifax 

Memorial Hospital in 

Roanoke Rapids. 
Staff Sgt. Terry Cam- 

den of Clarkville, Miss, 
was a visitor in the 

home of Mr. and Mrs. 

Willie Felts during the 
weekend. 
Mr and Mrs. Clyde 

Spragins and son and 

daughter-in-law, Mr. 

and Mrs. Don Spragins, 
are spending this week 
at Nags Head. 
Mrs. Annie Lee 

Hilliard joined her 

daughter and son-in- 

law, Mr. and Mrs. 

Richard Rorher, and 

family of Burlington and 
they are spending the 

week at their cottage on 
Lake Gaston near 

Clarksville, Va. 
Mrs. Ben U. Allen and 

Miss Christine Boone of 
Henderson were Satur- 

day visitors of Mrs. 
Allen's sister, Mrs. 

Gladys Stansbury. 
Mr. and Mrs. M. A. 

Reid spent the weekend 
in Nags Head. 
Mrs. Mary Jorgenson 

spent last week with her 
brother and sister-in- 

law, Mr. and Mrs. 
Wilner Heuay, in Ayden. 
Walter Robertson 

returned to his home 

Monday after surgery at 
Duke Hospital. 
Mrs. Ethel Herbert of 

Enfield was a Thursday 

visitor of Mr. and Mrs. 
Macon Moore, Jr. and 
Miss Fannie Moore. 
Mr. and Mrs. Claude 

Pilley of Durham were 
Thursday visitors of her 
sister and brother-in- 

law, Mr. and Mrs. Willie 
N. Young. 
Tommy F. Williams 

returned to his home 

Tuesday from Halifax 
Memorial Hospital after 
having been there for 

some time. 
Miss Carolyn Beattie 

of Shelby spent several 
days during the 

weekend with Mr. and 

Mrs. Conzell Little, Sr. 
and Miac Mary Frances 
IJttle. 
Mr. and Mrs. Wilner 

Heuay of Ayden accom- 
panied Mrs. Mary H. 

Jorgenson home Satur- 

day after she had spent 
a week with them. 
Dinner guests Satur- 

day of Mr. and Mrs. Ir- 
vin Harris were their 

daughter and son-in- 

law, Mr. and Mrs. 
Howard Oreshack, and 
son, Craig, of Raleigh, 
his mother, Mrs. Eunice 
Oreshack and two sons, 
Fran and Lee Roy, Bill 
Black of Valois, N. Y. 
and Mrs. Vick Northrop 
and son, Chris, of White 
River Junction, Ver- 
mont. 

Miss Mamie Stans- 

bury spent several days 
over the weekend in 

Halifax Memorial 

Hospital, returning 
Tuesday and Wednes- 

day, then went to Chapel 
Hill Memorial Hospital 
for treatment. 
Mr. and Mrs. Harvey 

Shearin are both in Nash 
General Hospital in 

Rocky Mount. 
Danny Long visited 

his parents, Mr. and 
Mrs. 0. C. Ix»ng during 
the weekend in Edenton. 

Thomas Scott Young 
was admitted to Halifax 
Memorial Hospital 
Thursday and returned 
to his home Sunday 
morning. His brother, 
Robert Young, was ad- 
mitted to Halifax 
Memorial Hospital Sun- 
day night with the same 
trouble. But at present 
are doing fine. 
Mrs. W. B. Aycock 

and daughter, Mrs. 
Alvin Salmon, were 

Friday visitors of her 

sister, Mrs. C. W. Neil- 

son, and family in 

Raleigh. They also met 
Carl Aycock at Raleigh- 
Durham Airport and ac- 
companied him home 
from U.S. Army in Fort 
Sill, Okla. 
Miss Barbara Carol 

and sister, Miss 

Priscilla Carol of West 

Field, N. J. arrived to 

spend some time at the 
home of Mr. and Mrs. 

Aycock Saturday. 
Mrs. Doris Johnston 

and son, Fitzhugh of 

Raleigh spent the 

weekend with Mrs. 

Melva Johnston and son, 

Clyde. They also attend- 
ed worship services in 

Littleton Baptist Church 
Sunday morning. 
Mrs. Edith House and 

Mrs. Mildred Oxenham 
visited Mrs. Margaret 
T. House in Franklin 
Memorial Hospital in 

Louisburg. 
Mr. and Mrs. Joe 

Threewitts accom- 

panied Mrs. Maggie 
Atkins to Portsmouth, 
Va. to visit Mrs. Alice 
Atkins while they visited 
Threewitts' brothers 
and sisters-in-law, Mr. 
and Mrs. J. E. Three- 
witts and Mr. and Mrs. 
Lee Roy Threewitts, in 
Chesapeake, Va. While 
there they attended a 

gospel sing. 

Mrs. Joseph 
Delbridge and daughter, 
Mrs. William Sharpe, of 
Newport News, Va. 
visited Mr. and Mrs. 

Reynolds Perkinson of 

Norlina, Mrs. Luther 
Perkinson and Mr. and 
Mrs. James Perkinson 
in Warrenton area, 
Saturday. 
Mrs. Rosalie Shearin 

and granddaughter, 
Priscilla Shearin, were 
Friday visitors of her 

mother, Mrs. J. A. 

Myrick in Warren Plaza 
Rest Home. Mr. and 
Mrs. Lloyd Salmon, Sr. 
were visitors of her 

mother, Mrs. Myrick, 
Sunday in the rest home. 

Harris Kin Meet 

To Have Reunion 
Descendants and 

relatives of Mrs. Eva 

Heuay Harris and the 
late John T. Harris of 
Littleton met at the 
home of Mrs. Harris last 

Sunday and held their 
annual family reunion. 
John Wilner Heuay of 

Ayden returned thanks 
prior to the meal con- 
sisting of barbecue and 
brunswick stew served 
on the lawn. 
John Harris of 

Hopewell, Va. cooked 
the brunswick stew. 

Attending were Mr. 
and Mrs. Jim Thomas 
and daughter, Jamee, of 
Ferndale, Mich. Mr. and 
Mrs. Raymond Lewis 
and children, Scott, 
Kelly, Leann, and Brad 
and a friend, Sarah 

Slaughter of Kingsport, 
Tenn. 

Also, Mr. and Mrs. 
Bob Wysocki, Mr. and 
Mrs. Mark Wysocki and 
daughter, Danielle, Mr. 
and Mrs. Cliff Parker 
and children, Christo- 

pher and Danny, of Mio, 
Mich., Mr. and Mrs. R. 
J. Myrick, Mr. and Mrs. 
Clifton Heuay of 
Roanoke Rapids, Mr. 
and Mrs. Larry Harris 
and children, Melissa 
and Todd, Mr. and Mrs. 
Lorn Mclntyre and 
Lawrence Stainback of 

Wilson, John Harris and 
daughter, Mrs. Vickie 

Pearson, of Hopewell, 
Va., Mr. and Mrs. 
Wilner Heuay of Ayden, 
Mr. and Mrs. E. C. 

Reid, Jr., Mrs. Pattie 
Reid, Mr. and Mrs. 

George Outland, Mrs. 
Preston Robertson, 
Ralin Wilson and Mr. 
and Mrs. Billy Liles of 
Littleton. 

Also, Mrs. Eva H. 
Harris and Mrs. Mary 
Jorgenson of the home 
in Littleton, Richard 
Harris of Bodcaw, Ark., 
Mr. and Mrs. Billy Per- 
kinson of Newport 
News, Va., Lynn Harris 
and son, Willis, Jr., Mr. 
and Mrs. Dexter Davis, 
Mrs. Doris Millican of 

Stamp, Ark., Mrs. Paul 
Baker and daughter, 
Darlene of Creedmoor 
and Mrs. Gail Baird and 
children, Julie and Jef- 
ferson, of Pleasant Hill. 

Sisters Attend 

ACC During Falf 
Mr. and Mrs. Lindsay 

Harris of Littleton will 
have two daughters at- 
tending Atlantic 
Christian College in 
Wilson this fall. 

Pattie Anne Harris, a 
junior at the college, 
will return to continue 
her studies in sociology. 
She will also serve as a 
resident assistant in 

WengerHall. 
Tammy Jane Harris 

will enter the freshman 
class as a physical 
therapy major. 
Both girls are 

graduates of Halifax 

Academy. 

Twenty percent of all new 
single-family homes sold in 
1982 were factory built. 

KEARNEY 

Kearney Given 

Raleigh Course 

Captain Paul D. 

Kearney of Warrenton 

completed the Company 
Commanders Course 
conducted by the Office 
of the Adjutant General 
at the Claude T. Bowers 
National Guard Center 
in Raleigh recently. 
The course consisted 

of nine days of training 
in many areas of 

management such as 

command, dining 
facility, personnel, 
financial, time, 
organizational effective- 
ness, training, counsel- 
ing and logistics. 
Capt. Kearney is 

Company Commander 
of Company C, 505th 

Engineer Battalion, 
North Carolina Army 
National Guard, War- 
renton. 
He and his wife, 

Dorothy, have one son, 
Paul, Jr. and three 

daughters, Rhonda, 
Jackie, and Jocelyn. 
They reside on Route 3, 
Warrenton. 

Capt. Kearney is a 

teacher in the Warren 

County Public Schools. 

Richardson Back 

From Middle East 

Marine Cpl. Olympus 
Richardson, son of 

Elizabeth Richardson of 
Rt. 2, Warrenton, 
recently returned from 
a deployment to Beirut, 
Lebanon while serving 
as a member of the 
multi-national peace- 
keeping force. 
He is a member of the 

Marine Service Support 
Group-22, 22nd Marine 

Amphibious Unit 

(MAU), Camp Lejeune. 
The 1,800 member 

22nd MAU patrolled 
East Beirut in conjunc- 
tion with the Lebanese 

Army, French and 
Italian troops. 
Marines were first or- 

dered to the war-torn 
nation in June 1982 to 

participate in the evacu- 
ation of American 
citizens and foreign 
nationals. They return- 
ed to Lebanon in 

August 1982 to supervise 
the evacuation of the 
PLO and in September 
1962 as part of the multi- 
national peacekeeping 
force. 

Birth 
Mr. and Mrs. Aubrey 

Douglas Rodwell of Lit- 
tleton announce the 
birth of a daughter, 
Brandy Renee, on 

August 12 at Nash 
General Hospital. 
The infant weighed 

eight pounds, four 
ounces. 

The Rodwells also 
have another daughter, 
Jessica Lynne, age two- 
and-one-half. 
Mrs. Rodwell is the 

former Jamie Lynne 
Proctor. 

Grandparents are Mr. 
and Mrs. W. B. Rodwell 
of Littleton and Mr. and 
Mrs. David Proctor of 
Warrenton. Great- 
grandparents are Mr. 
and Mrs. BUI Billups of 
Enfield and Mr. and 
Mrs. Ben Proctor of 
Whi takers. 

Three Warrants Drawn 

Following Lake Break-In 
Warrants have been 

sent to Durham for the 
arrest of a young man 
and two female teen- 

agers charged with 

breaking, entering and 
larceny at a trailer on 
Kerr Lake during the 

past weekend. 
The trailer, the 

property of William E. 
Poole of Durham, was 
located at Rose land Hill 
(Drewry) and the entry 
was reported to the 
Sheriffs Department at 
12:05 a. m. Saturday. 
Deputies R. D. Bolton 

and L. E. Harrison were 

sent to the scene where 

they found that entry to 
the trailer had been 

made by cutting a 

screen and removing a 
storm window. Stolen 
were one-half gallon of 
Early Times whiskey 
and one-half gallon of 

vodka, valued at $12.50 
each, and a sixpack of 
Coors beer, valued at 

13.50, and two dozen 

eggs, valued at $1.50. 
Also taken were soft 

drinks in the amount of 

$10.00 and 12 gallons of 

gas, valued at $17. 
In addition to 

removing the above 

listed items, tbe tWev^i 
went through the 

medicine cabinet, and 

through all 
drawers, tampered with 
a dune buggy and pulled 
a spark plug wire rff 
The deputies reported 
that tools had been 

thrown all over Jhe yard, and a water base 
had been cut. They a^o found a diU pickle the 

nearby woods and some 
whiskey bottles. 
As a result of con- 

tinued investigation by 
the deputies, warrants 

were issued to Durham 
Police for the arrests of 

Angela Beasley, 19, of 

Rt 1> Box 231A, 
Durham; Kristian Lau 
Anne Poole, 18, 2307 

Southern Drive, 
Durham; and Allen 

Wade Neilly, 21, of 
Craven Street, Durham. 
The address of 

Kristian Lou Anne 

Poole, 2307 Southern 
Drive, was the same as 
William E. Poole, owner 
of the trailer. 
No arrests had been 

reported by Durham 
police to the office of the 
Warren County Sheriff 
Tuesday afternoon. 

In a related incident, a 
house next door to 
Poole's trailer 

belonging to J.. E. Cad- 
dell of Durham was 
broken into. Two boys, 
age 14 and 15, from 
Durham were charged 
with breaking and enter- 
ing. Their names were 
not disclosed because 

they are juveniles. 

Irrigation In Summer 
Essential For Garden 

Irrigation in hot, dry 
summers is essential in 

getting the kinds of 

yields you want from 

your vegetable garden. 
If you weren't set up to 

irrigate this year, it isn't 
too early to begin plan- 
ning for the next season. 
Year in and year out, 

irrigation is a valuable 
asset. Rare is the sum- 
mer when lengthy dry 
spells don't wilt the corn 
and other crops and 
result in disappoint- 
ing harvests. 
Agricultural Ex- 

tension Service 

specialists at North 
Carolina State Univer- 

sity suggest that the best 
way to irrigate the gar- 
den is with a rotary im- 

pact sprinkler. 
These sprinklers are 

available in a variety of 
sizes. The best size is 
one that will cover a 70 
to 80-foot area with a 
nozzle size of 5/32 of an 
inch. It should have a 

discharge rate of about 
four gallons per minute 
at 35 to 40 pounds per 
square inch (psi) 
pressure. 
This sprinkler should 

be mounted on a M> to 3/* 
inch riser sufficiently 
high to clear the tallest 
crop in the garden, 
which is usually corn. 
Rotary impact sprink- 

lers are available either 
as a part circle or full 
circle Sprinkler. In 

many cases they can be 
operated either way 
with simple adjust- 
ments. Most hardware 
and farm supply stores 
have these sprinklers. 
They can also be found 
in some discount depart- 
ment stores. 
You can get the water 

to the sprinkler head 

through a garden hose 
or, if you want to save a 
lot of hose moving and 
untangling, you can in- 
stall underground 
plastic pipe. 
The supply line should 

be a minimum 5/8 or 3/4 
of an inch. You will be 

disappointed with the 

capacity of anything 
smaller, if you plan to do 
much irrigating. 
When irrigating, one 

of the most common 
mistakes made is cut- 

ting off the water too 
soon. Apply Ms to 1 inch 
of water each time you 
irrigate. This will 

require two to four 

hours, or possibly more, 
depending on the 

capacity of your system. 
Most crops wil) use 

between 1/6 and 1/4 
inch of water per day, 
depending on the size of 
the crop and the amount 
of sunlight. 
In addition to the 

rotary impact sprinkler, 
a soaker hose or drip 
irrigation system can be 
substituted with good 
success. Other types, 
such as those that fan 

tiny streams high into 
the air, are not as 

satisfactory. For one 

thing, too much of the 
water is lost to evapo- 
ration. 
Late in the season, be 

on the lookout for 

special prices on 

irrigation equipment. 
Merchants may want to 

deplete their supplies 
rather than pack them 
up until next season. But 
beware of cheap 
sprinklers. You may be 
dollars ahead in the long 
run paying more for 

good quality that will 
last several seasons 

than paying less for 
some of the low quality 
plastic sprinklers that 
have little durability. 

FOUND 

FOUND ON MAIN 

Street, one jacket with 
names of Bonnie & Allen 
in pocket. Call 257-1714 
to identify. 
Aug. 17-c. 


